
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
                                                                   Monday, November 18, 2019 
 
 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Dunkers w/ Parmesan Sauce 
  Cheese Pizza  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Thomas Curran  
 
 

1. Dare to Dream girls: If you are interested in attending the conference in January, you 
must turn in your permission slip to Ms. Ramirez by this Wednesday, November 20th. 
 

2. It's the most wonderful time of the year!  The Gurrie Wrestling season is just around the 
corner and here is your opportunity to get involved!  There will be an informational 
meeting with Coach Varela TODAY after school Monday, November 18th.  We will meet 
in room 122 at 3:45 PM.  Students will be able to take the late bus home. All skill levels 
are welcome to join, so bring a friend! 

 


